RECEIVED

MAR 15 2012

A . _ CITY OF BEMKELEY
March 15, 2012 _ : CITY CLERK DEPARTMENT

Planning and Development Department

Dr. Jack Scott

California Community Colleges
Chancellor's Office

1102 Q Street, 4" Floor
Sacramento, CA 95811

RE: Berkeley Oversight Board Appointment

Dear Dr. Scott:

Each successor agency to a redevelopment agency is required by State statute to have an
oversight board with defined membership. As the Successor Agency to the Berkeley
Redevelopment Agency, we request that you appoint a member to the Berkeley Oversight
Board at your earliest convenience. It is our understanding from the Peralta Community
College Chancellor's Office that the appointment will be made at the State level.

If you have any questions, feel free to call me at (510) 981-7402. Thank you.
Sincerely,

7,

Wendy Cosin, A
Interim Plahning

Director

cc: Christine Daniel, Interim City Manager
Mark Numainville, Acting City Clerk
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